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BD.RPC.5032.4.5.2023.SG 

    According to the distribution list 

 

Notice to Skippers no. 4.5 / 2023  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law 

 (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 2625 uniform text)  

and Art. 43 (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation 

 (Journal of Laws of 2022, item 1097, as amended), 

 

 

State Water Holding Polish Waters 

Regional Water Management Board in Bydgoszcz  

 

informs that from July 13, 2023, from 10.00 a.m. to July 14, 2023, to 12.00 p.m. the lock no. 22 Krzyż at km 176+200 

of the waterway of the Lower Noteć River, on the Vistula - Oder waterway connection will be out of service, 

due to  the necessity of removing the failure of the mechanism of opening and closing the upper gate, including 

carrying out of maintenance works on the above-mentioned facility. 

 

The current condition of the lock does not allow vessels to cross in either direction. 

Notice to Skippers no. 4.4/2023 of July 10, 2023 is no longer valid. 

Please exercise extreme caution and follow the displayed navigational signage. 

 

 
 

In order to obtain detailed information on shipping conditions, please contact the Regional Water Management 

Board in Bydgoszcz from Monday to Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. the RWMB in Bydgoszcz (tel. +48 532 033 

484) or consult the news published on the website: bydgoszcz.wody.gov.pl under the Notices to Skippers tab. 

 

 

 

 

 


